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SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

TO

INTERIM RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the interim results announcement of the Company dated 26 November
2015 (the ‘‘Results Announcement’’). Capitalised terms used in this announcement shall
have the same meanings as those defined in the Results Announcement.

The Company would like to provide the additional information in respect of its securities
trading business. In the Review Period, the Group recorded unrealised losses of
approximately HK$58,672,000 for its holding of a portfolio of various listed securities,
which comprised of 22 listed companies in sectors of (i) natural resources; (ii) banking; (iii)
automobile; (iv) brokerage; (v) construction; (vi) property development and investment; and
(vii) manufacture of air-conditioning and others. Out of those unrealised losses, (i)
approximately 83% was attributable to the Group’s investment in International Standard
Resources Holdings Limited (‘‘ISRH’’); and (ii) approximately 4% was attributable to FDG
Electric Vehicles Limited (‘‘FDG’’).

ISRH is principally engaged in coalbed methane business, electronic components business
and treasury business, and FDG is mainly engaged in (i) the research and development,
production, distribution and sale of lithium-ion batteries and related products; (ii) the design,
production and sale of electric vehicles; and (iii) the electric vehicle leasing business.
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The Group believed that the decrease in share prices of ISRH and FDG during the Review
Period, among other things, was because of the crash and underperformance of Hong Kong
stock market during the Review Period, and also probably because of the drop in price of
natural resources during the Review Period. In the long term, in light of future demand for
natural resources and the emphasis on environmental protection, we believe that the coalbed
methane business and the electric vehicles business in which ISRH and FDG are mainly
engaged respectively will have prospects in the global market, and this will benefit the
business development of ISRH and FDG and contribute positive return to the Group.

By order of the Board
Styland Holdings Limited
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